
Leadership Team-Report for December 14, 2010 
Attendance:  John Kennedy, Dennis Strain, Dean Hall, Rich and Jolee Joos, Casey and 

Kim Goodson, Jack Donner 
Absent: Connie Strain, Darlene Hall, and Kim Chavez 
 
 
Casey Goodson read the November meeting’s minutes. The minutes were approved by 
a unanimous vote. 
 
FINANCIAL 

• The financial report was discussed and approved by a unanimous vote. 
• Mission funds were given to: 

o Mexico mission   $100 for pastoral support 
o Benevolence fund   $400  
o Belen Food Pantry   $500 

 
• The leadership team discussed adding a $200 Christmas bonus Becky 

McCormack for tax receipt work. 
 
 
NEW BUSINESS 

• A car was recently broken into on a Sunday morning.  The Leadership Team 
wants to make the congregation aware that individuals need to beware and be 
responsible for their own property. 

• The church will soon begin giving mugs with contact information to visitors. 
• The One Year Bible plan is nearly complete.  The church will promote 

continued reading.  A Leadership Team member will give a testimony in 
January addressing the plan. 

• Christmas Eve service will be held December 24th at 5:00. 
• The Leadership Team listened to Pastor John Kennedy’s concern that the 

Lord’s Supper service needs to be more meaningful to the congregation.  In the 
future the Lord’s Supper service will be taken as needed, not necessarily once 
a month. 

 
The Leadership Team voted unanimously to adjourn with a closing prayer. 


